
 Wednesday, May 5th - Class Newsletter 

Ms. Kristine Lachance  -  ESES  -  Kindergarten room #4


kristine.lachance@yesnet.yk.ca         667-5992 (office)        334-6498 (cell/text)


Classroom Website - visit our class website. Updated regularly. 

Access it via Elijah Smith Elem. website under “class webpages” menu OR search 

lachancekindergarten2020.weebly.com.


Annie Avery, Musical guest (above) Many new songs to teach you at home!


Congratulations to Student Teacher, Mary McMillan - Final practicum day, Friday 14th

Since January our school and classroom has had the pleasure to have Miss Mary complete 
her YNTEP practicum with us. We hope she will keep in touch, and with any possibility, join 
ESES as a future staffer. All the best with your path in education, Mary! 


Virtual Show & Tell - due Monday, 17th (text or email a video or a pic)


STAT HOLIDAY - NO CLASSES - Monday, 24th 


Water bottles - Every student in our school received a free water bottle from Victoria Gold 
Corp. I’d like to keep the bottles at school to use for fieldtrips and our forest school outings. 

If you’d prefer it comes home now, please let know. If not, the bottle will go home in June.


Toys - A friendly reminder for toys to remain at home. Home toys become misplaced, lost, 

and/or distractions during class time. Thank you for your support.

Fieldtrips in May (forms attached)

Wildlife Preserve - Tuesday, 18th


Poplar Flats Farms - Wednesday, 26th 
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